
The Family of God In 

Worship 
 Sabbath School – 9:40am 
February 8, 2020 Church Service – 1st 8:30am, 2nd 11:00am 
 
Prelude  Pianist/Organist 

Church Life  Matt Ensign 
 

Children’s Story  Lisa Kope (2nd) 
 

Opening Song “Great is Thy Faithfulness” SDAH #100 
 

Prayers of the People  Matt Ensign (1st) 
  Carol Scheiman (2nd) 

 
Offering of the People  World Budget Matt Ensign 

 
Offertory  Pianist/Organist 

 
Dedication “I Offer My Life” Pianist/Organist (2nd) 

 
Scripture Luke 19:10, NIV            Matt Ensign (1st) 
  Victoria Odinmah (2nd) 
 
Special Music “Reckless Love” Mercy Zhou 
 
Message “On a Mission: Mercies Unfolded” Nathalia Richards 
 
Closing Hymn “Pass Me Not, O Gentle Savior” SDAH #569 
 
Parting Blessing  Nathalia Richards 
 
Musical Benediction  Pianist/Organist 
 
Postlude  Pianist/Organist 

 
 

Organist/Pianist: Aileen Sarno 
Floor Manager: Freda Powell 

 



Fort Wayne First Seventh-day Adventist Church 
228 Lexington, Fort Wayne, IN 46807  (260) 745-1594 
Church Website:  www.FortWayneAdventist.org or www.fwsda.org 

Bulletin Announcements:  bulletin@fwsda.org (due by noon on Thursday) 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
************************************************************************************** 
Happy Sabbath!  We are glad that you have come to worship with us. May 
the Lord bless us with the message presented this morning by our guest 
speaker, Nathalia Richards.  We wish to welcome our guests here today and 
hope that you will come again soon!   
 
Prayer Meeting - Wednesday 2/12, 7pm, we continue our prayer meeting 
series on The Sermon on the Mount.  Come and join us! 
 
ATTENTION SENIORS: We are starting a senior ministry at the church.  
Three goals that we want to accomplish are to identify and help those in need, 
to give of our time and talents and to HAVE FUN!   We would like your input.   
Please return your forms ASAP.  If you have not received one or if you have 
any questions, please contact Jon Flower at 260-403-2384 or Pam Flower at 
260-715-1581. 
 
Cheryl Olney lost her father, Donald Claussen this week.  There will be a 
memorial service on February 22nd at 3pm at the Grand Ledge SDA Church, 
4980 Burt Ave, Grand Ledge, MI.  They would like to invite anyone that wishes 
to attend for the Sabbath School, Church Service and a potluck prior to the 
memorial.  Ron and Cheryl also wish to thank everyone for their prayers, 
expressions of sympathy for them at this time.  They are glad to have the 
“Blessed Hope” of seeing our loved ones when Jesus returns. 
 
Naomi DeBaillie wishes to thank you all for your prayers, gifts, cards of 
sympathy, memorials, interest in Romola’s health, and the time you took 
letting my sister know you cared during her stay while at our house and also 
my brother-in-law, Remberto Vega’s passing a week later. 
 
Sandra Ffrench would like to thank the church, doctors, family and friends 
for all the prayer and support that was offered during her brother’s health 
battle.  The family is comforted in the fact that they believe they will see him 
again when the Lord returns. 
 
Bob & Sarah Stevens wanted to thank everybody for their kindness during 
the illness & passing of their son, John.  They appreciated all that were able 
to attend the viewing last Sunday. 
 
Bonnie and Dave Griffith would like to thank the church family for the 
meaningful sympathy cards and emails on the passing of Bonnie’s brother. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS (Continued) 
 

Special Prayer Requests 
• Bob & Sarah Stevens and their family as they mourn the loss of their son, 

John Stevens  
• Cheryl & Ron Olney on the passing of Cheryl’s father, Don Claussen 
• Sandra & Ray Ffrench on the passing of Sandra’s brother, Paul 
• Ceasar Rodriguez – for healing 
• Ethel Ashton – For healing, comfort and God’s peace 

 
Save the Date – Sunday, 2/16, 5pm – Valentine Pasta Dinner with the Pathfinders.  This will 
be held in the Better Living Center.  Monetary donations will be gladly accepted and go towards 
the Pathfinder club.   
 
A community choir is being organized by Pastor Ramon Ulangca to sing the anthem for the 
Sabbath worship service culminating the Pathway To Health event on April 11 at Lucas 
Oil Stadium. We will be performing the same piece that was sung for our last camp meeting, “All 
To Us.” All singers who were part of that camp meeting choir are invited, as well as other singers 
who might wish to join them. Our first general rehearsal will be held at Glendale Church on 
February 8 from 4-5 p.m. Please contact Ramon Ulangca at ulangca@hotmail.com with your 
contact information so he can compile a contact list for better communication with everyone 
involved. 
  
We are also considering forming a community orchestra. If you play an instrument at an 
intermediate level or above, please contact Ramon Ulangca atulangca@hotmail.com with 
information on the instrument you are able to play for the orchestra so he can contact you once 
we have enough musicians to move forward with this concept. 
 
************************************************************************************** 

MEETINGS & EVENTS 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 
 
Wed Feb 12 (7:00pm)       Prayer Meeting Sanctuary 
Thur Feb 20 (7:00pm)       Church Board Meeting Media Center 
  
Sabbaths – 3pm  Bible Study Sue Lewis’ Home
  Please contact Sue Lewis for directions, 260-471-3636 
  
Sabbath ends tonight: 6:07pm Sabbath begins next Friday: 6:14pm 
Offering Next Sabbath:  Local Church Budget 


